
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention North Linn Area Families!  
HACAP Head Start offers free preschool services for 

children age 3 (by September 15th) at North Linn 
Elementary. Classes are Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 

& Friday, 8:05am-11:45am.  

Low income families and children with disabilities 
encouraged to apply.  

 

To apply or for more information, please contact 
Amie at (319) 721-2794, or ablindt@hacap.org   

 

For more information on what HACAP can offer, 
please visit www.hacap.org  


